
 

Sent: 08 May 2020  

Subject: Topic for the 3rd session of the Forum on Human Rights, Democracy and the Rule of Law 

 

 
 

        The Permanent Mission of the State of Qatar to the United 

Nations Office in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of 

the High Commissioner for Human Rights, and with reference to the 

latter’s note dated 3/3/2019, asking Governments to propose topics to 

be discussed during the 3rd session of the Forum on Human Rights, 

Democracy and the Rule of Law.  

The Permanent Mission of the State of Qatar is pleased to propose 

the topic “Judicial codes of conduct and their role in enhancing human 

rights culture for all.” 

The Permanent Mission of the State of Qatar avails itself of this 

opportunity to renew to the Office of the High Commissioner for 

Human Rights, the assurances of its highest considerations. 
  
 


